
 

 

 
 
 
June 12, 2021 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

Indiana University Purdue University Indianapolis (IUPUI) is open and operating with a hybrid 

model of in-person and online classes for Fall 2021. International students entering the U.S. in F-

1 or J-1 status will be required to enroll in a full course of study. Classes for most programs 

begin on August 23, 2021. The student’s I-20 will verify the arrival date for their program. 

IUPUI’s updated academic calendar for 2021-22 can be found at 

https://studentcentral.iupui.edu/calendars/official-calendar.html.  

 

 

IUPUI is requiring all students to have a COVID-19 vaccine. All vaccines authorized by 

the FDA and/or World Health Organization meet IU's requirement. Students who are not fully 

vaccinated by the time they arrive will be able to obtain the vaccine at IUPUI. Learn more about 

IUPUI’s Fall 2021 COVID-19 health and safety requirements at: 

https://www.iu.edu/covid/index.html.  

 

We would appreciate your assistance facilitating students’ timely arrival to the United States for 

the beginning of fall classes, including necessary visa and travel arrangements. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Aliza M. Frame 

Primary Designated School Official 

Alternate Responsible Officer 

Director, International Student and Scholar Services  

 

https://studentcentral.iupui.edu/calendars/official-calendar.html
https://www.fda.gov/emergency-preparedness-and-response/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19/covid-19-vaccines
https://extranet.who.int/pqweb/key-resources/documents/status-covid-19-vaccines-within-who-eulpq-evaluation-process
https://www.iu.edu/covid/index.html

